
Submitter: Kerry  Melton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Rules 

Measure: HJR201 

Property taxes already brake the backs of Oregonians. The people can’t sustain 

another money grab. “We the people “ need to feel heard by our representatives, and 

this over  reach is killing your constituents. When only a few are paying for the 

majority of services, you’re stripping away any benefits of home ownership that we 

have. Please reconsider what you’re doing. Remember, as we get older ,there is less 

money we have to work with. Thank you! 


